
13th August 2020 
 
 

GMB & The Health & Care Professions Council (HCPC) 

 
Webinar Invite – Register Today! 

 
GMB, the Union for Ambulance Workers, recently met with HCPC to discuss how we can work 
together to ensure our members understand exactly the role of HCPC and what our members 
need to know. 
 
Over the coming months we will be working together on a variety of issues and campaigns. 
 
That’s why at GMB, we are pleased to announce that we are hosting a webinar for all of our 
ambulance service members to hear directly from HCPC representatives about their work and 
services. 
 
 
 

   DATE: Wednesday 7th October 2020 
 
   TIME:  6pm – 7pm 
 
 

 
 
 

Register for your place today: 
 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2813058027624462092 
 

 
Attendees on the webinar will also be given the opportunity to ask live questions. However, we 
are keen to hear from you beforehand so we can ensure you get everything you want and need 
from this webinar.  
 
Members are encouraged to send questions for HCPC to answer ahead of the webinar. Please 
email responses to NHS@gmb.org.uk 
 
 
 
 

Not a GMB Member? Join today at www.gmb.org.uk/join 
 

Want more information about being a GMB Rep in your Workplace? Email NHS@gmb.org.uk 
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